
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

ALBASTAR LAUNCHES 5 ROUTES FROM MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT 
 
 

The Albastar airline will operate five routes from Milan Bergamo Airport in summer 2020, 

flying one of the five B737-800NG aircraft in its fleet, with a 189-seat single-class configuration, in 

compliance with the strictest, most stringent safety standards required by EASA. 

Flights to Lamezia on Saturdays, and to Brindisi on Sundays, began on 4th and 5th July 

respectively, and they will continue for both destinations until 20th September. 

From 25th July, Albastar will operate a flight to Olbia every Saturday, guaranteed to run 

until 12th September, and to Lampedusa, until 3rd October. From 2nd August until 13th September, a 

flight to Catania will be scheduled every Sunday. 

With this wide range of routes, Albastar is responding to the demand of holiday traffic from 

Milan Bergamo Airport towards Southern Italy and the islands, increasing the number of 

destinations and offering travel opportunities for the whole of the summer season and beyond.  

 
 

 
10th July 2020 

 
 
 

 
Information and bookings: www.albastar.es - Call Center +39 095 311 503 - callcenter@albastar.es 
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